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NOTICE

We regret to inform you that, due fo a recent outbreak of bird flu, chicken dishes
will not be served in the canteen for the next few days. This measure is faken as

a precaution to ensure the health and safety of all our students and staff.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this regard.
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